
De : Alejandro Moledo [mailto:alejandro.moledo@edf-feph.org]  

Envoyé : mercredi 7 septembre 2016 12:05 

À : Magritte Olivier 
Cc : pierre.gyselinck@skynet.be; Gisèle Marlière (gisele.marliere@solidaris.be); Tresegnie Daniel; 

Duchenne Véronique 
Objet : RE: EDF Board monday mailing./ European Day programme for feedback/ EAA update 

 
Dear Olivier, 
 
Since yesterday I had to take a flight and come back to Spain urgently for the operation, I missed a 
meeting about M 473. I’m now going through my emails and I may be able to tell you more later or 
tomorrow, but for the moment Mandate 473 will develop a Technical Specification document.  
 
It will also depend on the Commission, as they pay for the work, if they don’t accept, CEN and 
CENELEC may change their position again. We’ll see if our letter to all of them have an effect. 
 
In any case, it is always good to be involved in the development of the document, because the 
content keeps on progressing. In that case, you can contact the Belgian Standard Organisation and 
ask for being involved in the national mirror committee, in which the position of Belgium is decided. 
 
I don’t recall if Belgium had a delegate in Mandate 473, but if they don’t, you can check if you can be 
appointed so you will be in the meetings of the Joint Working Group responsible for the 
development of the Standard or TS. 
 
Hope it helps! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Alejandro  
 
From: Magritte Olivier [mailto:Olivier.Magritte@minsoc.fed.be]  

Sent: vendredi 2 septembre 2016 15:35 

To: Alejandro Moledo 
Cc: pierre.gyselinck@skynet.be; Gisèle Marlière (gisele.marliere@solidaris.be); Tresegnie Daniel; 

Duchenne Véronique 
Subject: TR: EDF Board monday mailing./ European Day programme for feedback/ EAA update 

 
Dear Alejandro 
 
Could you please give me the latest up-date concerning the situation of mandate M/420? Is it 
definitively limited to a “Technical specification process” ? If so, it is useless to propose them to 
include a delegate of the BDF in their delegation, I guess… 
 
I hope you did recover well and did enjoy the Belgian summer we had during the last two weeks. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Olivier Magritte 
BDF 
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De : Duchenne Véronique  

Envoyé : lundi 22 août 2016 14:10 

À : Tresegnie Daniel; Magritte Olivier 
Objet : TR: EDF Board monday mailing./ European Day programme for feedback/ EAA update 

 

 Dossier Design for all : Voir point d’attention surligné en vert qui n’est vraiment pas une 
bonne nouvelle … 

 
Véronique  
 

 
De : Catherine Naughton [mailto:Catherine.Naughton@edf-feph.org]  
Envoyé : lundi 22 août 2016 13:03 

Objet : EDF Board monday mailing./ European Day programme for feedback/ EAA update 

 
Subject: EDPD- programme and request for ideas for speakers 
Dear Board members,  
 
I hope you are enjoying the summer. I am off this week and then working again from September 1st.  
 
Marie and Alejandro have finalised two preliminary documents with our proposed amendments for 
the European Accessibility Act and its Annex I. These preliminary amendments have been written in 
collaboration with the EAA Task Force and the relevant email expert groups, and revised by legal 
experts. We aim at sending the amendments to the rapporteur of the European Parliament by the 
end of this week. After seeing what the rapporteur takes on board in his report, we will revisit these 
documents accordingly. 
 
Alejandro is also working on our proposals for the revision of the Audiovisual Media Service 
Directive, which are aligned with what we propose in the EAA section for audiovisual services.  
 
We have sent a letter co-signed by AGE Platform, the organisation representing older persons, 
addressed to the chairs of CEN and CENELEC, the two European Standards Organisations, to formally 
express our concerns regarding their decision to reject a European Standard on Design for All, and 
deliver a Technical Specification document (the weakest category in standardisation). If they don’t 
reconsider their decision, the formal involvement of EDF members at national member will not be 
possible as there won’t be a public consultation. If you want more info, contact Alejandro. 
 
Laura is currently working with the Commission to organise the European Day of Persons with 
Disabilities, which will take place in Brussels on 29 and 30 November. She is currently looking for 
speakers to propose to the Commission and she would like to have you feedback. You can find 
attached the draft agenda of the event (not to be disseminated further at this stage). Should you 
have any comment on the draft agenda and/or any suggestion for speakers, please contact  Laura 
(laura.marchetti@edf-feph.org) by 7 September, and keep me on CC.  
 
Warm regards,catherine  
 
Catherine Naughton  
Director 
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